
Senior Event Ad Hoc Subcommittee April Report 
 

At our March EHRAC meeting, members of the Senior Event Ad Hoc Subcommittee recommended that 

the May program focus on ageism experienced by both young people and seniors. 

Since that meeting, staff has secured the Culver City Senior Center for the May 23rd event, to be held 

from 6 pm till 9 pm.  The event subcommittee members are still working on confirming the 

speakers/panelists for the event.  We currently have one confirmed panelist, Raven Bradley.  We are 

working hard contacting the other potential panelists and expect to have the rest confirmed in the next 

couple of weeks. 

The event subcommittee reached out to CCUSD School Board Member Triston Ezidore about being a 

panelist.  Tristan would only be able to attend if we move the event date, as the current date conflicts 

with the CCUSD School Board meetings.  With Tristan actively experiencing ageism in his current school 

board position, the subcommittee feels he would be an invaluable speaker/panelist.   The subcommittee 

would like staff and the EHRAC to consider moving the event date to the last Tuesday of May, May 30th, 

to accommodate Triston’s schedule. Another option may be Tuesday, May 16th, but the subcommittee 

has not confirmed his availability. 

 


